MEDIA ADVISORY - ROAD CLOSURE

WHEN:

WHERE:

WHY:

BACKGROUND:

CONTACT:

Starting Thursday, May 17, 2018

Dexter Townhall Road between N. Territorial Road and Cedar
Drive in Dexter Township

Road resurfacing

On Thursday, May 17, 2018 at approximately 7 a.m., the
Washtenaw County Road Commission (WCRC) will close Dexter
Townhall Road between N. Territorial Road and Cedar Drive in
Dexter Township to resurface the road.

A detour will be posted for all through traffic. All property owners
and residents internal to the project limits will be provided access
to and from their property by the contractor.

The road improvements are expected to take approximately two
weeks. However, all dates are tentative and subject to change due
to weather conditions.

If you have any questions concerning this work, please contact
Mike Bernbeck, (734) 327-6654, or via email at
bernbeckm@weroads.org

For more information about WCRC road closures visit

weroads. org/mewsimedia-advisories.
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